
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 7, 2024 

Contact: Genesee County Drain Commission  

810-732-7870 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Water main break on Lavelle Rd.  
 
Flint Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Drain Commissioner has closed Lavelle Rd. south of Pasadena Ave. on 

Wednesday, February 7 due to a water main break. The detour will take drivers from Pasadena 

Ave. to Clio Rd. to Ballenger Hwy. to Flushing Rd. Motorists should allow additional time to reach 

their destination. Please contact the Genesee County Drain Commission at (810) 732-7870 if you 

have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

